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From: Robert L Balcom
To: Petrie, Bob D
Date: 3/17/03 1:38PM
Subject: Re: Tiverton Quarry

Contacted Ross and Winchester. No official response from DFO at this time. He will call you when he has
achance to review information that he received today.

Robert L Balcom P. Eng.

Regional Engineer

NSDEL Middleton

>>> Bob D Petrie 03/17/03 09:00am >>>

Bob, can you contact DFO today & ask them the same question we asked for Nova Stone i.e. are there
any particular concerns they would like to see addressed in our approval re blasting?

| am told the file was referred to Peter Winchester but you may also wish to touch base with Jim Ross
(426-6111). Advise them that we need a response asap.

Let me know how you make out. Thanks.
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